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Date: 11-12-2021
To: All Members

URGENT AMENDMENT TO ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF 2020 AND 2021 CUM
GENERAL COUNCIL ELECTION 2021-2024 JOINT NOTICE DATED 23-11-2021 (“NOTICE DATED 23-11-2021")

With reference to the above, notification is hereby given that Kuala Kubu Bahru polling station has been cancelled and the address
of Sasaran Polling station has been changed as shown below. All other polling stations remain unchanged. The list of polling
stations is as follows:

No. | Voting Date Voting Time Polling Station Address

1 25-12-2021 9am - 6pm Thean Hou Hall 65, Persiaran Endah, Off Jin. Syed Putra,
50460 Kuala Lumpur.

2 9am - 6pm Cheras Lot 13A, Jalan 2, Kampung Cheras Baru ,
56100 Kuala Lumpur.

3 9am - 6pm Jinjang No. 1, Jalan Benteng Barat, Jinjang Utara,
52000 Kuala Lumpur.

4 9am - 6pm Bagan Hailam No. 29, Bagan Hylam 42000 Port Klang.

5 9am - 1pm Sasaran Jalan Bukit Kuching Batu 21/ %2, Sungai
Buloh, 45800 Jeram, Selangor

6 2pm - 6pm Sekinchan Lot 23949, Jalan Pasar Baru 45400
Sekinchan.

No | Voting Date Voting Time Polling Station Address

1 26-12-2021 9am - 11am Thean Hou Hall 65, Persiaran Endah, Off JIn. Syed Putra,
50460 Kuala Lumpur.

Save and except for the changes notified in this notification, the content of the Notice Dated 23-11-2021 remains unchanged.
Please be reminded that AGM of 2020 and 2021 cum General Council Election 2021-2024 shall be jointly held at Thean Hou Hall
on 26-12-2021 (Sunday) at 11am.

This notification is issued in accordance with Clauses 9.1, 9.2 and 9.3 of the Association’s Constitution which provides that in the
absence of President and Deputy Preident, the Vice President shall act on their behalf .

Please note that this notification shall be read in continuation of and in conjunction with the Notice Dated 23-11-2021.

Thank you.

Lim Soo Lek, Secretary General



